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Dear investor,

Subsequent to the transfer of banking business related to individuals
from Ithmaar Bank B.S.C (closed) to Al Salam Bank B.S.C in 2022, we
would like to inform you that your IBAN account number has been
updated based on the registered information received from Al Salam
Bank B.S.C. If you would like to change your account number registered
with Bahrain Clear to another IBAN account number, please provide
Bahrain Clear with the updated e-dividend Form and revert back to us via
the following email address: edividend@bahrainclear.com

Kindly ensure submitting your IBAN update request by no later than 15
January 2024. In the event that Bahrain Clear does not receive any IBAN
update request, please be informed that this will be considered as an
acceptance of the above change.

For further inquiries, please contact us on 17108751 and email:
edividend@bahrainclear.com.



